
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

27   October   2020   
  

To:   Of�ice   of   Sheriff   
  

Re:   Request   for   police   coverage   of   the   Holiday   Half   Marathon   
  

This   letter   is   to   request   police   coverage   for   the   Holiday   Half   Marathon   in   Point   Clear,   AL.   
We   are   requesting   coverage   on   County   Roads   1   and   27   during   the   race.   (08:30-11:30)   
The   race   is   conducted   by   the   Port   City   Pacers.   

  
The   race   is   scheduled   for   Saturday   05   December   2020.   The   race   starts   at   Mullet   Point   Park   and   goes   
down   County   Road   1   to   Pelican   Point   and   back;   then   up   County   Road   27(turns   around   before   the   
bridge)   and   back   to   CR   1   and   back   to   Mullet   Point   Park.   (See   attached   map)   
The   race   attracts   about   400-500   participants.   This   race   will   be   collecting   toys   for   the   USA   Children’s  
and   Women’s   Hospital   Pediatric   Department.   

  
Sincerely,   

  
  

Jon   Bowie   
251-209-0887   
jnbowie@gmail.com   

  

  


